Joshua Clements

From: Cassandra VerHage <cassandra@cverhagephoto.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 23, 2022 6:30 PM

To: Joshua Clements

Subject: Meeting tonight-Providence GDP

As a homeowner in the Providence neighborhood | am not ok with changing the GDP to allow an off-site parking lot in
our beautiful neighborhood.

Cassandra VerHage



